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FINANCE TRAINING FOR COMMITTEE/COUNCIL MEMBERS 

A Finance Training Day has finally been arranged at the Central London 

premises of our auditors BDO Stoy Hayward on Thursday 30th January 

commencing at 10 a.m. 

All but one of the Committee has indicated that they can attend and the 

Committee is therefore asked to confirm the date. 

The remainder of Council will be invited to attend, as will the Executive 

Management Team of HPC. 

PAUL BAKER 

Finance Director 


